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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT: RETIREMENT OF DIRECTOR 

Metcash Limited (ASX:MTS) advises that Patrick Allaway’s retirement from the Metcash Board 
is effective today.  

This advice follows Metcash’s announcement on 26 March 2018 that Mr Allaway would retire 
from the Metcash Board following completion of the 2018 financial reporting process.  
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For further information: 
Steve Ashe          
Head of Corporate Affairs & Investor Relations      
Metcash Limited       
Steve.ashe@metcash.com           
Mob: +61 (0) 408 164 011   
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